
THE HEAD OFFICE OF THE

Sun Life Assurance Company of Canada

Montreal June 6th, 1928.

Col. Wilfrid Bovey, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Re : Aurelio Longaray

Dear Col.Bovey;

I am enclosing herewith translation of 
a letter from Don Pedro Davalos, our Manager in lima, 
Peru, in which he suggests that some leniency he shown 
Aurelio in securing entrance to McGill University.
If you can do anything for him in the matter I will 
appreciate it very much.

Following our phone conversation of to­
day, I will advise Aurelio to call on you after the 
examinations, hut do not wish to give him any indica­
tion that there may be any leniency shown him as I am 
afraid it might affect his work.

Yours faithfully,

rlnteni

FDM/EEP

Ends


